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-----Original Message----- 

From: dianne 

Sent: 31 July 2015 12:33 

To: Jeni Jackson 

Subject: Building of new homes in Pyrford 

 

Dear Jeni 

 

I am writing to give my views on the plans to build 400 plus new homes in Pyrford. 

 

I feel very upset and angry about this. I moved to Pyrford from London twenty eight 

years ago. I was attracted by it's semi-rural feel and lovely fields which I see and 

appreciate every day I drive through them or on my regular walks following heart 

surgery. 

 

How sad that these characteristics that make Pyrford what it is, might possibly be 

ruined. If further houses were built on the current perimeters of Woking town it would 

not have anywhere near as dramatic an effect and change on a community as it would here. 

For example, what about the area south of Woking on the 320? There is a vast area of 

land there between Woking and Guildford. 400 homes there either side of the road would 

not ruin the surroundings as they would do here. 

 

What about the vast increase in cars in the area? The main route through the village 

gets very busy as it is at certain times of day, how is going to cope with a further 800 

cars (most homes have two cars nowadays).  

 

Then there is the rest of the infrastructure, schooling for children, medical facilities 

etc. 

I am asking you please to consider the points I have made and think again before making 

these decisions. Once it has happened it cannot be undone. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Dianne Skeel 




